
UVRA Board Nominations 2024-25 
Members are warmly encouraged to volunteer for the board and vacant positions, 
particularly as there are important discussions ahead which will affect the Association’s 
relationship with the University. [See Note 1] 

Information on how to volunteer is available via uvra@uvic.ca. 


